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Monday 21st May 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our Science topic ‘Plants, Apprentice Gardeners’, Year Two will be visiting The Garden Museum 
in Vauxhall.  
 

 Class 6 will be going on Tuesday 5th June 
 

 Class 5 will be going on Friday 8th June. 
 

Children will be leaving school at normal time, travelling by bus, and will return to school by the end of the 
day. They will need a packed lunch - no nuts or glass container please. As some of the learning will be 
taking place in the gardens of the museum, children should be prepared for the weather.  
 
If you would like to accompany us on this trip please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
 
 
Mrs Jenson   Mrs Kelleher   Miss O’Donnell 
 
gjenson@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
ckelleher@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  
eodonnell@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
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